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Marysville High-School Senior Banner Project 

A joint project with City of Marysville and local businesses 

  
Marysville, California May 30— At 6am on Saturday along the street of D between the Streets of 
3rd through 6th, the city of Marysville will proudly hang the first of 60 banners honoring the 2020 
graduates of Marysville High School. Each week these amazing city workers will remove and 
rehang 60 more until all of 209 Seniors for MHS have been celebrated. (We have also reached out 
Marysville Charter Academy of the Arts and will be celebrating their graduates as well. Projected 
end date for MHS Senior Project is the weekend of July 4th!) 
 
The City of Marysville, is rising above Covid and supporting our Marysville High School 
graduates. Placing our 209 student's senior photos along the main streets of Marysville is our gift 
of support to these graduates! This year they are not able to see themselves in caps and gowns or 
on the billboard along 18th and B street. No prom, no senior trip, no graduating trip, nor walking 
the stage at graduation as well as the many other milestones. Our town has the heart, the support 
of our amazing community, we all pull together and show them some love and 
support...MARYSVILLE STYLE!  This is for our next generation of Marysville leaders! We would 
like for the graduates to remember where they came from and who will always support them; 
community, educators, and family! Marysville loves their graduates and knows the hard work 
they have put into their education. May our graduate’s future hold strong! 
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